
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 5/18/2014 3:49:08 PM
To: Peevey, Michael R. (michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: SF Mint

Thanks. Spoke to Tom and he is happy to make contact.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On May 18, 2014, at 1:40 PM, "Peevey, Michael R." <michael.peevey@epuc.ca.gov> wrote:

Following up on our brief conversation, Tom should call Bob Mendelsohn, former SF 
Supervisor, etc., etc. His vitals: Business: 415-305-9313. Home: [Redacted .
Email: [Redacted [
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